
 

                                                                                                                               

K&S RECOGNISED AS A LEADING FIRM BY IFLR 1000 

Kaplan & Stratton is excited to share great news! This year’s 2023 IFLR1000 rankings were released yesterday and 

the firm received top rankings in Banking and Finance, Capital Markets, M&A as well as Project Development in 

Infrastructure, Mining and Power.  

Congratulations to the K&S team! 

 

Dr. Fred Ojiambo SC MBS 
Highly Regarded 

 
 

Sam Wainaina  
Highly Regarded 

 

 
Ken Kamaitha 

Highly Regarded 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Nyakio Manga 
Highly Regarded  

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ruth Kirunga 

Highly Regarded 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Joseph Ng’ang’ira 
Highly Regarded 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Oliver Fowler 
Expert Consultant   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Charles Osundwa 
Rising Star   

 

  

 

  

 



 

                                                                                                                               

Client Feedback on the Firm and Team Members 

 

 
 

Caroline Etyang 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Joseph Ng’ang’ira 

 
 
 

  
 

 

 Banking and Finance 

“Kaplan & Stratton is responsive and are able to advise on complex matters relating to property finance.” 

 M&A 

“They were able to summarise with precision the legal issues and provide practical solutions to legal 

issues. They also generally responded within the pre-agreed timelines.” 

 Restructuring 

“Exceptionally accurate and thorough. Very professional.” 

 

We thank you for your continued support! 

Caroline Etyang-Hossfeld 

“Caroline is very helpful and friendly and provided full information on all 

occasions.” 

 

 

 Joseph Ng'ang'ira 

“Very responsive, practical and commercial approach and a team worker.” 

 

"Provides relevant and easy-to-understand advice.” 

 


